King David High School 
information on the Mathematics Department

The school has recently increased in size to a four form entry, with an intake of approximately 110 pupils in Years 7 – 9. Most pupils have achieved the ‘expected standard’ at Key Stage 2.

There are good relationships with parents and Governors, and with our feeder Primary schools. In particular, we have regular contact with King David Primary School, which provides around half of our intake.


Mathematics is taught in sets throughout Key Stages 3 and 4, with four classes in each year group. Pupils have 5 x 50 minute lessons in years 10 and 11, 4 x 50 minute lessons in years 7 and 9 and 3 x 50 minutes in year 8.  Pupils in KS4 are entered for Edexcel GCSE, with the majority sitting Higher Tier. Results in both key stages are significantly above the national average. 

In the Sixth Form, students are entered for Edexcel A level and currently Year 13 are given a choice of Mechanics 1 or Decision 1, for their applied module. A level Mathematics is increasingly popular – with two groups in both Years 12 and 13. In addition, collaboration with the Merseyside Further Maths Support Programme has enabled our students to study for MEI AS and/or A level Further Mathematics. However, from September 2017, AS Further Mathematics is now being delivered ‘in house’ with the full A level expected to follow next year. Results are very good.

The school prospectus gives a lot more information on the nature and structure of the school, not least its unique Jewish ethos. The Governors of this thriving school seek to appoint an ambitious and committed teacher to join a department graded as outstanding by Ofsted in November 2011. The successful candidate will be a well-qualified graduate with the ability to teach to Advanced Level (including Further Mathematics) and also have the desire to contribute to continued improvement, at all levels.
If you require any further information, please contact Helen McDonald, Subject Leader for Mathematics.
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